
Draft Meeting Minutes 
Stelco – Lake Erie Works Community Liaison Committee (CLC) 
01 February 2023, 11:30 a.m., Teleconference 

 

CLC Members In Attendance: 
Charlene Anderson, Zachary Cox, Petar Kolundzija, Bill Lindsay, Stuart McAskill, Lidy Romanuk 

 
Other Attendees: 
Stephen Burt (MECP) 
Katie Chan (Stelco)      
Trevor Harris (Stelco)   
Dave Rivard (Stelco)    
 
Welcome 
Attendees introduced themselves around the virtual table. 

 
Review and Approval of Agenda 
The committee accepted the agenda as presented. 

 
Coke Battery Performance  - Q4 2022 
Katie provided a summary of the results of the daily and 30-day rolling average results for the 
Method 303 environmental audits.  The coke battery is in compliance with the 30-day rolling average 
limits.   
 
Stephen indicated that the audit results look ok.  He also introduced the Committee to Charlene 
Anderson who will be the MECP representative for Lake Erie Works and the Haldimand area. 

 
Additional Updates 
Stelco provided a summary of additional feedback received from neighbours in Q4 2022 and steps 
taken to resolve concerns that were raised.  
 
In addition, it was highlighted that the draft Terms of Reference for Environmental Assessment for 
Stelco’s proposed on-site landfill expansion project is posted for public review and comments from 
January 6 to February 3, 2023. 
 
Katie also presented the proposed CLC meeting dates for the remainder of 2023. 
 
Community Feedback 
Bill shared an article that he read in Canadian Geographic (Jan/Feb) regarding CO2 sequestration from 
air. 
 
Stu expressed an interest in an in-person meeting again. Stelco indicated original plans to keep the 
meetings in this virtual format; can take it back for future considerations. 
 
Adjournment 
The next meeting is scheduled for May 3, 2023. 
 
 


